
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – Request for Information 
Our ref: FOI493 
 
I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner for Humberside on 26.3.2021 as follows: 
 
In response to your request, I can advise that the following information is held by the Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside: 

 

 
   
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
From:  
Sent: 26 March 2021 17:40 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: FOI request - VAWG commissioned services  
 
Hello, 
 
Please can you respond to the following FOI requests. 
 

1. For the following years, what was the PCC’s total commissioned fund specifically to BAME 
VAWG victim’s services. Please list the recipient organisations as well as the total amount.  

mailto:PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk


a. 2016-17 
b. 2017-28 
c. 2018-29 
d. 2019-20  

 
2. The same question is repeated for 2020-21 but here please break the figure down to 

distinguish what funding was extraordinary additional Covid-19 funding 
 

3. For each of the years above, (2016-21) what was the PCCs total commissioned / funded 
spend on VAWG services? 
 

4. For each of the years above, (2016-17) what was the PCCs total budget for commissioned / 
funded spend? 
 

Thanks for you help in completing this – it is to inform a current research project. 
 
Best wishes,  
 


